
 

Do you have questions 
about Communicating 
Student Learning with  
e-Portfolios? 
Join us for a Parent 
Information Evening. 
6:30-8:00pm at MacNeill Secondary 

 
Join us for an introduction to how our teachers are using e-Portfolios to 

communicate student learning.  Learn about the elements of e-Portfolios that 

help students and families know what students are learning, how they are doing, 

and what their next steps are for learning.   

We will review the Assessment language being used, including Performance 

Standards, and will provide opportunities for discussion and questions.  We want 

to hear from parents, your questions, thoughts, and input. 
    

       RSVP to Vrunda Shashikumar with number of people, vshashikumar@sd38.bc.ca  
Chinese Interpreters available. 
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